[image: image2.jpg]












[image: image1.jpg]





South Tippah 21





A 21st Century Learning Community





Students and Parents,


	Thank you all for allowing your child to be a part of our after-school tutoring program! We are excited about what is in store this semester. Feel free to call or stop by your designated site if you ever have any questions about the program! 





February


2018








So far this semester, we have had the opportunity to do many fun and educational activities. Of course, our goal is to assist students with homework completion and test preparation, but we also want to offer engaging enrichment activities as well. In several classes, students have completed STEM activities that are cross-curricular and help prepare students for the 21st century! Other enrichment activities include art, music, and character building!
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Josie and her mom @ RMS Science Fair Make-and-Take





STEM lesson at BME!!














NEWS





Upcoming Events:





8th Grade Parent Night to discuss new high school diplomas


Extended Library Hours at RES on Wednesday Nights


Healthy Lifestyle Classes at BMH


Various Guest Speakers at ALL Sites





What activities would you like to see offered by our program?








Important





Remember, it is important for your child to attend regularly! If your child is going to be absent, please notify your site coordinator. Students will be dismissed after five unexcused absences. We would love for parents and community members to be a part of our program. If you or someone you know is a Community Helper (Firefighter, Police Officer, Health Care Provider, etc.) and would like to volunteer to speak to our kids, please send a note to your site coordinator. 








